
Vote to come soon... 

 

To all of our wonderful supporters for EZ-ID/Molly's Bill...we are almost there! The Bill has been 

engrossed (properly documented and fully reviewed) in the House and Senate...and is awaiting final 

informal legislative session vote. We are hopeful that will happen very soon, and then go to the 

Governor's desk for signing. We will keep everyone informed as things happen!  

 

Our sincerest thanks to  
all of you, 

The Bish Family 

Jay Gardiner, Director of the Molly Bish Center at Anna Maria College 

Louis Covino and Associates 

Gary Richard, President/Founder of EZ-ID 

 

Picture at Statehouse: L to R..(ret) Chief Ned Merrick, Gary, Magi Bish, Heather Bish, Jay Gardiner, 

Lou Covino 

 


